
NEWTON PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC MEETING AGENDA 

June 9th, 2020 
  

Notice Posted 6/4/20 Main Post Office, Website 

The Newton Planning Board will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 beginning at 
7:00pm. Due to the COVID-19 Emergency and in accordance with NH Governor Sununu's 
Emergency Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-4, this board is authorized to meet 
electronically. 
 
The conference call number is: Dial-in number (US): (978) 990-5000 Access code: 255105# 
 
The following items will be discussed: 
 

1. Discussion with the Fire Chief, Building Inspector, and Road Agent about 
driveways. 
  

2. Board Business and Correspondence 
 a. Continued discussion of operating procedures during the COVID-19 Emergency 
 b. Acceptance of minutes of the 5/12/20 meeting 
 c.   Correspondence 
 

      3.  Adjourn  
 

If you have questions or have difficulty connecting to the meeting, contact the Newton Planning 
Board Office by emailing PlanningBoard@newtonnh.net.  
 
  
Roger Hamel, Chairman 
Newton Planning Board 
   

The Public is Encouraged to Attend 
 
 
 
 

 


